
Dave Barthelmy 

From: Dan & Diana Weinrich [dan@danweinrich.ccsend.com] on behalf of Dan & Diana Weinrich [danweinrich@charter.net]

Sent: Friday, November 27, 2009 08:51 AM

To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com

Subject: Tate Collection Update

12/03/2009

 

You're receiving this email because of your relationship with Dan & Diana Weinrich Minerals. Please confirm 
your continued interest in receiving email from us. 
  
You may unsubscribe if you no longer wish to receive our emails. 

We will update the website with 50 new select specimens from the Lloyd Tate 

collection on Friday, November 27, 2009 at 1 p.m. eastern standard time.  

This update will feature a range of specimens in all price ranges.  Several of 

the specimens are figured in the F. John Barlow book! 

   

As always, we welcome your comments and suggestions. 

  

Dan & Diana Weinrich 

http://www.danweinrich.com 
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